SEISMOLOGICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA

PERRY BYERLY, SECRETARY
BACON HALL
UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA
BERKELEY 4, CALIFORNIA

November 16, 1951

Mr. Click Relander
Route 3, Box 149
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr, Relander:

Professor George D. Louderback has referred your
inquiry regarding the Earthquake Catalog, Vol. 29, No.
1, of the Bulletin, to this office for reply. The
catalog is available from me, as Secretary of the
Society, at a price of $2.00.

Yours sincerely,

Q”fw\g, 5%%

Perry Byerly




